
 

 

 

             Date 4
th

 January 2018 

 

Celtic Connections Concert: Blazin’ Fiddles & RCS Juniors 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Pupil, 

 

Hyndland Secondary has managed to secure some tickets to attend the ‘Blazin’ 

Fiddles concert, which is a free concert for schools taking place on Thursday 1
st
 

February in Glasgow’s Royal Concert Hall.  S2 have just completed a Scottish music 

unit in music class so this is an excellent opportunity for them to hear a live version of 

what they have learned in class.  Unfortunately, we do not have enough tickets to take 

the whole S2 cohort so the tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.   

 

Details of the event are as follows: 

 

 Thursday 1
st
 February at 11am 

 Assemble in Airlie Theatre at 10am 

 Walk to Hyndland Station  

 Train from Hyndland Station to Queen Street Station 

 Concert in Glasgow Royal Concert Hall  

 Return to school by train by around 1pm 

 

Pupils will be accompanied by music department staff. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please complete the tear off slip below as soon as 

possible or by Friday 19
th

 January and return it to Miss Rennie in the music base 

where you will then be issued with a consent form. 

 

Pupils will not be permitted to go unless a consent form has been completed, signed 

by parent/carer and submitted prior to departure. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Miss Rennie    

Music Teacher 

 

 

I wish to attend the above concert on Thursday 1
st
 February 2018. 

 

 

Pupil Name……………………………………. Class ……………….. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signature ………………………………………………….. 


